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Date:      November 20, 2020 

 

To: All Hospital, Home Health, Hospice, Rural Health Clinic and ESRD Facilities  

 

From:      Dawn Lovett-Whitney, Administrative Programs Manager, Home Services Division, 

     Medical Facilities, Oklahoma State Department of Health  

 

Subject:   Provider and Supplier COVID-19 Updates  

 

 

Providers and Suppliers, 

 

COVID-19 is a rapidly changing Pandemic. Medical Facilities is here to ensure that you have 

access to current information that may provide guidance and support, as you care for patients. 

Please contact our department if you have any questions at medicalfacilities@health.ok.gov. 

 

Please review the attached documents regarding Asymptomatic Staff, OSDH Reporting 

requirements, and CDC COVID-19 Healthcare Quality and Worker Safety Information. 
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